
 

 

Greetings Friends of Tender Care, 

 I hope everyone enjoyed a blessed Christmas and the New Year is off to a good 
start. As with you, last year was a bit of a struggle for us. How did we make it? We 
worked with our bank and the Small Business Association, we added a dash of creative 
fundraising, and of course, your undying loyalty and generosity was icing on the cake. 
We are taking the same approach this year. However, the challenges this year may be 
our greatest yet. President Biden is an extremely strong advocate for unrestricted and 
government funded abortions. It has been said that his administration will be the most 
pro-abortion administration in U.S. history. By executive order, he has already reversed 
both the Hyde Amendment and the Mexico City Policy, allowing federal tax dollars to be 
used for abortions, and to fund abortions in foreign countries. In addition, the U.S. 
Senate again rejected “Born Alive” legislation, which would require babies who survive 
an abortion to receive the same level of care as newborns of the same exact gestational 
age. This means that if a baby survives abortion, the baby can merely be set aside…to 
die.   
 Some of you may feel as Ronald Reagan stated in a speech he gave in 1964, 
that we are about “to take the last step into a thousand years of darkness.” But there is 
hope! In the 2020 election cycle, 18 new pro-life women were elected to the U.S. House 
of Representatives. Out of these 18 women, 10 have flipped seats that were formerly 
held by pro-abortion representatives. The Supreme Court is now poised to protect life. 
The pregnancy care movement stands strong. In 2019, 2,700 pro-life pregnancy centers 
nationwide served almost 2 million people at an estimated value of nearly $270 million. 
And as we see in Pennsylvania, Pro-Life is still a winning strategy at the state level.  

Pregnancy centers are on the front lines of the pro-life movement, caring for 
women most in need. With your help, Tender Care will continue to serve mothers and 
babies in this new and most challenging year, and remain a witness of true compassion, 
care, and empowerment.  

Remember, it’s only over when we say it’s over – We Are Never Out Of The Fight! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Vincent C. Pacelli 
 

We help women and their families Embrace the Journey  
of pregnancy and parenting. 

 

  


